
 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATON NOTICE 

 

 

 

RE: Weller WTBR1000FTLCA Soldering Robot, 120V 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Apex Tool Group, LLC (ATG) is discontinuing the 

production of the Subject product. The product contained in this notice will no longer be 

manufactured. 

Due to this unexpected circumstance ATG no longer has the means to produce additional 

material and is changing the sales status to “Obsolete” effective immediately. 

There is no substitute product in our offering currently. 

ATG will continue to service and support all products currently in the field, and will also continue 

to sell tips, consumables, and parts. We anticipate that this support will last for three years. 

Contact: Glenn Schindo 

Phone: (919) 247-4307 

Email: glenn.schindo@apextoolgroup.com 

 
Date: June 5, 2023 

 


